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The allotment of cases to the proper seryices and doctors on service at the time of

admittance was discussed, and on motion it was decided to form a Committee of

four to study the question"

February 14rh,1939 -TheEditoiialCommitteereportedand asked that the cases pre-

sented aJ the Staff Meetings should be ready for publication by the 18th of the month,

as by that time the Bulletin goes to Press.

May 1?th,1939 -Dr. Wallace lVilson addressed the Staff concerning the relationship

of the Cancer Institute with St. Paul's.

Dr, Keith read a tribute on the passing of Dr. Neil MacDougall and a copy was

ordered to be sent to Mrs. MacDougall.

October 18th, 1939 -Dr. McNairreporled that the Tumor Clinic would begin to func-

tion next !Vednesday morning.

Dr.. Milburn stated that unless articles were presented to the V.M.A. Bulletin our

name would be removed from the Bulletin. Dr. McNair promised an article for the

next issue. A Committee was appointed to handle the editorial matter.

A wreath was sent to the funeral of Mrs. Maclachlan, wife of Dr. A.J. Maclachlan,

and also a letter of condolence was sent.

November 21st,1939 -Dr. Dorrance proposed that ward rounds be held Tuesdays
9:00 - 10:00 a.m. andbe presided over by a Medical Staff member and the

cases to be presented be presented by an interne -- these to begin the following Tues-

day in the Clinic Room. Dr. Appleby moved that the members of the Staff be

obliged to attend 6V7o of these meetings and a roll be signed. Carried.

Drs. Galbraith and Mustard were appointed to the E.E.N. & T; Department of the
Staff and Dn. Steele and Beattie became members of the Associate Staff.

December 20th, 1939 - Seasorils Greetings were received from the Mother House of
the Sisters of Providence and the Staff sent their greetings to the Sisters.

At the meeting on March 20th, 1940 the Chairman appointed Drs. T.B. Anthony,
R.E. McKechnie II and T. Whaley as a Committee to see if anything could be done
to facilitate parking in the n€ighborhood of the Hospital.
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Apr i l  16th,1940-Dr.Spohn, theChairman,  askedthat the)4oungermembersof  the
Staff attend weekly ward rounds more faithfully as the attendance in some cases
was below 25%.

May 15th, 1940 - The Secretary read a report on the percentage of autopsies carried
out in the last year in twenty-five hospitals of Canada. St. Paul's Hospital was
among those having the larger number of autopsies.

A survey was read on the cases treated in St. Paul's Hospital during 1938-39. The
survey showed the number of cases in each of the various services, namely Medicine,
Surgery, E.E.N.T., Urology and Pediatrics. In the discussion following the reading
of this survey it was considered advisable that when the new wir-rg of the Hospital is
opened that beds be alloted to each of these services, and also that there be a number
of single wards where cases not yet diagnosed can be placed for observation.

Dr. C. G. Campbell  of the X -ray Department and Dr. C.J. Roach of the Anaesthetic

Department automatically became members of the Staff in conformity l'/ith the rules.


